
Meeting Minutes

NEWS
What do we want to achieve this year?

- Councillors reviewed their action plan for the year.
- The success of the meetings with the Ofsted 

inspectors was celebrated.
- Councillors from the GC shared their experiences 

of contributing to 
Oxfordshire’s SEND Youth 
Forum. This term, they 
expressed their opinions 
on the Annual Review 
Meetings.

- The Secondary councillors 
shared their experiences of 
the lunchtime tennis club - “It was great fun!”

OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE… 

Agenda

The councillors are now working on the responsibilities they 
chose in the meeting and will share the results of their work 
at the next meeting. 

What do we need to do next?

- Councillors discussed the next steps in 
achieving their aims.

- Councillors chose which job they would like 
responsibility for this term.

Share ideas and make plans

- In their groups, the councillors made a plan of 
what they needed to do, who they would need 
to involve, and when they would do it.

- They will work on these responsibilities over 
the next term.


